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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Gracie and Max 

Cotswold: Rebecca and Elsie 

Swaledale: Heidi and Robert 

Teeswater: Lauren and Scarlett 

Dorset Downs:  Rory and Amelia 

Dalesbred:  Connor and John 

Oxford:  Jessica and Luke 

Cheviot:  Brody and Maisy 

Herdwick: Lulama and Sophie 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

We have been 

busy planting 

our Seeds of 

Hope.   

We can’t wait 

for them to 

grow!  Thank 

you Morrisons. 

A little seed for me to sow, 
A little soil to make it grow, 

A little hole, a little pat, 
A little wish, and that is that, 
A little sun, a little shower, 

A little while and then a flower, 
To brighten our community, 
To help sow it back together. 

Thank you… 

The Parent / Carer 

consultation meetings which 

took place this week have 

been a huge success using 

the Teams Platform.  It’s been 

great being able to speak 

with you about the progress 

your child is making, even if 

not quite in person. 

Many of you have responded 

to the survey around our 

Christian value this half term.  

‘Courage’ is the value that 

you have chosen for school 

to focus on, alongside our 

value of Friendship 

You need to know that… 

Attendance at school is compulsory.  You cannot use school time 

to visit friends or family you have not seen over the lockdown or to 

get your child a hair cut.  The attendance team are closely 

monitoring this and will take action if necessary. 

We have unfortunately received another complaint from a local 

resident .  Please be respectful towards others’ property and do not 

allow your children to cause damage or deposit litter in gardens.  

Please do not sit on windowsills and doorsteps.  Both dogs and  

children need to be kept under close supervision before and after 

school. 

Any holidays must be requested in advance and will only be 

authorised in exceptional circumstances, in line with Government 

policy.  

Absences due to ill health should be reported via the school 

absence line on 01756 797221 by 9am. 



This week at Parish….. 

Mr Langdale visited 

key stage 1 classes 

in his role as a 

firefighter.  He gave 

a talk about fire 

safety and the 

children asked him 

some super 

questions! 



Oxford Class led and recorded Collective Worship this week for the whole 

school.  We have been reflecting on things that we are grateful/thankful for. 

Oxford class also all had the opportunity to add to their prayer tree something 

that they are thankful for.  

Year 3 carried out an investi-

gation about bird food.  The 

birds have had a feast in the 

garden at the front of school.  

They have also been working 

hard learning about fractions 


